
From: ALOK DEB  

Date: 5 March 2024 at 15:11:23 GMT 

To: Paul Brown  

Cc: Julian Chung  

Subject: Oil Leak 

 

Dear Paul 

 

 

Julian asked us to drop you a line regarding the oil leak we had about 20yrs. ago. 

It was a small amount from the old metal tank which we inherited with the house.  

Tests were done by the environmental organisation and they decided that no work was 
necessary. 

The tank was next to our back door, which as you know is a considerable distance from the 
barns. 

 

 Kind regards 

  Alok & Carol 

Hurrells Farm 
Boxford Lane,  
Newton,  
Sudbury  
Suffolk  
CO10 5JY 


